
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

PHYSICIANS’ PRIMARY CARE OF SOUTHWEST FLORIDA 
WELCOMES PETER A. LEWIS, M.D. 

 
FORT MYERS, FLA., September 5, 2013- Dr. Peter A. Lewis has joined the 

internal medicine practice of Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida.   

Dr. Lewis will continue to practice from his Fort Myers office at 5172 Mason 

Corbin Court, Suite 3, in Fort Myers.  He is accepting new patients. 

Dr. Lewis has been in private practice in Fort Myers since 2005 and is board-

certified in Internal Medicine.     

He is a magna cum laude graduate of Florida A & M University in Tallahassee 

and received his M.D. degree from the  University of Florida College of Medicine in 

Gainesville. This was followed by an internship and residency at Orlando Regional 

Medical Center.  

 He is a member of the American Medical Association and the American College 

of Physicians. 

 Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida, a physician-owned and operated 

medical practice, was formed in 1996 by many long practicing local physicians and has 

grown to become the largest independent multi-specialty primary care practice in 

Southwest Florida with more than 45 physicians and medical professionals. 

 Medical specialties include internal medicine, family practice, obstetrics, 

gynecology, and pediatrics.  Offices are conveniently located in Fort Myers, Cape Coral, 

and Lehigh Acres.  For more information, visit www.ppcswfl.com.  
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